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Chesterbrack, 111h February 2014
RE: Letter of gpposition for the commmunity application NG {0 1-880-35879)
Dear HCANN,

1&1 internet inc. is an US American incorporated company with its headquaniers in
Chesterbrook, Pennsyivania, USA, We are one of the largest webhosting providers on the
global market with offices in several countries and about 13.27 million customers on paid
services. Qur main business

is to provide an optimal Internet presence for private users and small-io-medium sized
businesses by offering a complete range of innovative, high-quality web hosting solutions -
including domains - at affordable prices.

As part of the worldwide Internet Community atw:'d’ affected party we are following intensively
ICANN's New gTLD Program. We are aware that there are several applicants for the string
ANG, known as the abbreviation of ihie fegal form “Incorporation”

Furthermore, 1&1 infernet inc. took notice that the applicant Dat Registry LLC submitted a
cormnmunity-based application for NG, Within thelr application the company restricled

the membership of thelr community to businesses registered in the United States only, which
clearty discrisninates all other "ing.” existing worldwide, like incorporations in Australia, Canada,
the Philippines and other countries all around the globe. Not including companies registered
outside of the U.8, national borders is in opposiiion to the principles of dpenness and nen-
discrimination.

Please take into consideration that we as a concemed company neither agree with this
restrained community as defined by the applicani Dot Registry LLC nor do we {eel represented
by it as an US registered "Ine.”. We therefore recommend 1o not award the community status fo
Dot Registey’s NG application with the 1D 1-880-35978 during the Commuunily Priority
Evatuation (CPE).

We really appreciate the work undertaken by ICANN and the CPE Panel and thank you for
considering our latter of opposition.
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